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Quality Measures are an objective measurement of the 
implementation of evidence-based practice. Otolaryngology-head 
and neck surgery measures are defined by physician volunteers 
and multidisciplinary measure development panels and are refined 
by staff measure development experts. The AAO-HNSF specialty-
specific measures are exclusively available for reporting in the  
Reg-ent℠ ENT Clinical Data Registry.

To learn more about guidelines, consensus statements, and quality 
measures, email quality@entnet.org.

QUALITY 
MEASURES
EVIDENCE-BASED CARE

Reg-ent is a central repository of otolaryngology-specific clinical 
data that ultimately safeguards the role of otolaryngologist-head 
and neck surgeons in defining the best care for their patients. 
Reg-ent serves as the foundation for MIPS reporting, measures 
development, research, and private payer incentive programs, and 
will contribute to members meeting Maintenance of Certification 
requirements. As the data repository within Reg-ent grows, so will 
the benefits and capabilities of Reg-ent. Whether you are in private 
practice or employed by a large academic medical system or health 
system, the Reg-ent registry has many benefits and services to offer. 

QUALITY MEASURES DEVELOPMENT

QUALITY IMPROVEMENT & CLINICAL EFFECTIVENESS

RESEARCH

MERIT-BASED INCENTIVE PAYMENT SYSTEM (MIPS) REPORTING

PRODUCT SURVEILLANCE

MAINTENANCE OF CERTIFICATION

PAYER VALUE & ALTERNATIVE PAYMENT MODELS

To learn more about Reg-ent, visit www.reg-ent.org or email  
reg-ent@entnet.org. 



Clinical Practice Guidelines (CPG) serve to guide 
best practices, clinical decision making, and provide benchmarks 
for evaluating performance. They are developed by AAO-HNSF 
volunteers, including methodologists and multidisciplinary 
healthcare providers. Clinical Consensus Statements (CCS) reflect 
the collective views of AAO-HNSF physician volunteers who are 
experts on the topic of interest. Consensus Statements should not 
be confused with a formal evidence review that is the standard for a 
Clinical Practice Guideline. 

For additional information regarding CPG and CCS, please contact 
quality@entnet.org. 

The Centralized Otolaryngology Research 
Efforts (CORE) grant program is a collaboration of the 
AAO-HNSF and other specialty societies, foundations, and industry 
supporters focused on providing support for research in the field of 
otolaryngology-head and neck surgery. 

The mission of the CORE grants program is to support the most 
meritorious research in otolaryngology-head and neck surgery, 
promote mentorship and the education of young investigators 
to prepare competitive grant applications, and to prepare more 
surgeon-scientists to serve as peer reviewers for the National 
Institutes of Health (NIH) and other research agencies. 

Since the inception of CORE, the AAO-HNSF and other participating 
specialty societies have awarded more than 700 grants totaling over 
$12 million. 

To learn more about the CORE Grants Program, visit  
www.entnet.org/CORE. If you have questions about the program, 
please email the CORE Grants Team at COREgrants@entnet.org. 
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For more information 

please visit www.entnet.org/quality  

or email quality@entnet.org.


